17 February 2021

Moving to Covid-19 Alert Level 2

Tena koutou, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia orana, Fakalofa lahi atu, Namaste,
Dear parents/caregivers,

Great news, whanau! The latest community outbreak of Covid-19 has been contained and we
will all be able to return to school tomorrow.

Please note that school will be taking a number of measures to ensure the health and safety of
all of our students and staff. A letter outlining these precautions will be emailed to you tonight.
You can be assured that we will be taking this very seriously. While masks are not compulsory
under Level 2, we would welcome any student who wishes to wear one for their peace of mind.
We do ask that whanau do not come onto the school site under Level 2.

| have been informed that there is some misinformation circulating about a positive Covid case
in the school. This is not true and | strongly encourage you not to believe or spread information
that has not been confirmed by the school or health authorities. You can be assured that if there
was a link to the school you would be notified.

At the beginning of the school day tomorrow we will be having a short Kaitohutohu time that is
outside of our normal timetable. Please ask your rangatahi to go straight to their Kaitohutohu
class. During this time we will be checking in on our students and gathering information around
their access to devices at home as we do have some gaps. This will help us to be well-prepared
should there be another alert level change in the future.

Again, we are very excited to be welcoming our rangatahi back to school tomorrow and hope
that you will trust us to take good care of them.

Nga mihi mahana ki a koutou,

Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal



